THE CITY OF MOBILE, ALABAMA
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

LETTER OF DECISION
January 21, 2014

Thomas Larry Smith, PE
1 S. School Street
Fairhope, AL 36532

Re: Case #Z0ON2013-03018

Altapointe Health Systems

5750 and 5800 Southland Drive

(North side of Southland Drive, 615+ West of Knollwood Drive)

Planned Unit Development Approval to amend a previously approved Planned Unit
Development to allow multiple buildings on a single building site.

Dear Applicant(s)/ Property Owner(s):
At its meeting on January 16, 2014, the Planning Commission considered for Planned
Unit Development Approval to amend a previously approved Planned Unit Development

to allow multiple buildings on a single building site.

After discussion, it was decided to holdover the application until the February 20°
meeting.

If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251-208-5895.
Sincerely,

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION
Dr. Victoria Rivizzigno, Secretary
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Richard Olsen
Deputy Director of Planning
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cc: AltaPointe Health Systems, Inc
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